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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 6:57 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: I&S sections


How about sending both the track changes and the clean versions?


The track changes w-r version is in the archive folder as this: 2.8 Integration and

Synthesis ELLROTT WR V3 track changes


Clean w-r version is the one in the main folder.


Can you add your edits to both versions?


Lastly, are you sending them to Maria and Rosalie or are Joe and I supposed to do that?


On Thu, May 23, 2019 at 6:20 AM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


As crazy as the track changes versions are, let’s send those. That way the reviewers can see their comments


and how they were addressed. Hold off on looking at winter-run. I made a few edits on the version on my


laptop that I need to put back in the ROCON drive. Same goes for GS.


Sent from my iPhone


On May 23, 2019, at 6:12 AM, Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


I need to do add the J/Adverse mod tables back in to winter-run before it

can go to Maria and Rosalie for review. I'm confident all comments

(Rosalie's, Maria's, yours) in the text were at least attempted to be

addressed, slightly less certain about the effects tables as I've relied on the

division leads to own those. And I'll do a quick cross-walk of Maria's

comments to make sure.


Spring-run will be ready later today.


On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 11:48 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Upon my final review and clean up for distribution to Reclamation, are all of them ready to


send back to Rosalie for review and clearance (and Maria for winter-run)? Maria also wanted


confirmation (from me) that her comments in the WR I&S section were addressed in the


others. Confirm?


-Garwin-

_____________
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Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

